
  

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 

‘Back to the Future’ Whole School Production 

Weather Plans 

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
We are two weeks out from our whole school production of ‘Back to the Future’ and our students have 
been working incredibly hard with their teachers to bring the event of the year into full fruition! 
 
As this is a wet weather event, we have created a Plan A, Plan B, Plan C and Plan D. Plans A, B and C all 
have the show going ahead, just in different locations around our school grounds.  
 
Plan D will go ahead if the weather forecast is predicted torrential rain and storms. If Plan D is 
required, then the production will be postponed until the following week. We understand that this is 
not ideal, and we are really hoping it won’t have to happen, but we just wanted to give our families the 
heads up. 
 
Gerard, from Wiltech PA (Stage hire company), is being amazing and has stated that he will be 
incredibly flexible with us to ensure that the show will go on for our students. He will be monitoring 
the weather forecasts closely to enable us to provide our families with as much notice as possible. 
 
Thank you for all your support with our whole school production and we look forward to it being 
pulled off successfully on Wednesday 4th December… “Plan A” style! 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Tim Lewis   Emma Johns    
Principal   CAPA Coordinator    
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